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Special called meeting June 27, 2017  
 
Subject: ThyssenKrupp Twin elevator system. 
 
In attendance were advisory board members, two staff members from the State Fire Marshal’s Office 
and four representatives from ThyssenKrupp to answer detailed questions on safety issues and the 
accreditation process. The objection was made that having a not to full scale elevator at the 
ThyssenKrupp test tower. That this did not comply with ASME A17.7. The Office addressed this concern 
and how the accreditation of this elevator system was within compliance in process and when 
completed. That it was not a code accreditation issue when being addressed this way.  
 
 


